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Staff Spotlight
Joyce Wilson
In times like these, we need a Savior
In times like these, we need an anchor
Be very sure, be very sure
Your anchor holds and grips the Solid Rock

This Rock is Jesus, Yes, He’s the one
This Rock is Jesus, The only One
Be very sure, be very sure
Your anchor holds and grips the Solid Rock

Hymns and songs of worship are important to Dickerson Place Campus Director 
Joyce Wilson.  Recently she has found herself frequently singing this 1943 hymn 
written by Ruth Caye Jones often.  As an agency, Joyce explains, “We must be 
sure our anchor is securely in Christ.”

Wilson came to the BCV as a Case Manager in 1985.  Her then pastor Ronnie 
Robinson was a member of The Baptist Children’s Village board of trustees and 
approached her about the open position that included work at the Dickerson 
Place and Deanash campuses.  She had previously worked with SW Mississippi 
Mental Health as a Program Specialist.  

When asked about her work at the BCV over the last 36 years, she refl ects 
on changes in family dynamics and consequently changes in programs of 
care.  She notes that she has seen pendulum extremes in family reunifi cation, 
long term care, more immediate termination of parental rights, all of which 
can be problematic if they fail to fi rst consider the need of the individual child.  
“Children are hurt and can fall through the cracks in those extremes,” she says.  

In Joyce’s work she acknowledges that she must be sensitive to where families 
are and where they came from, meeting people where they are and sharing 
Christ with them.  There have been times parents have not wanted to hear 
about Christ but when in crisis they seek out His peace and solace.  In one 
such occasion, a distraught mother called to say, “I know you guys pray.  Will 
you pray for my friend who was in a bad accident?” Joyce asked if she could 
contact a local pastor to be with them at the hospital, and they accepted the 
offer, opening the door for future meaningful conversations.

Wilson also explains that while there have always been abused and neglected 
children who need love and care, in recent years the abuse of children seems 
more evil and perverted.  There is a darker side to the abuse she explains. 
Families she worked with in her early days seemed to struggle more with 
alcohol where the families of children today struggle more with a variety of 
drugs.  Wilson considers how taking God out of the equation in our society is 
not inconsequential and remembers a saying she once heard, “There is no true 
change until there is heart change and there is no heart change until Jesus 
changes it.”

“What I love about my job are the kids,” she says through her tears.  “If you 
listen to kids, they say so much.  Sometimes we talk too much and don’t listen.  
Sometimes the answers are in what they say.”  She continues, “My greatest 
joys are found in a child coming to know Christ, in a child’s laughter and in their 
expression of awe in God’s creation.”

Joyce and her husband, George live in Brookhaven.  They have two children: 
Brett who works as a draftsman and lives in McComb, and Hannah who works 
as an interior designer and lives in Clinton.
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God at Work in Every Generationin Every Generation
LEGACY OF FAITH AND HARD WORK
Regardless of the decade you can find BCV alumni whose lives were 
changed through the relationships of The Baptist Children’s Village.  For 
several years staff have been sharing how changing one life at the BCV 
changes generations.  This quarter I have had the opportunity to visit with 
two different alumni who are continuing to make a difference for Christ 
because ministry staff and partners invested in them.  

Sybil Butler, with her brother and sister, came to live at, what was in 1935
The Baptist Orphanage, when their mother died.  Sybil’s father faced 
the same dilemma many single parents face today.  He could not work 
and support his family without someone to care for his young children.  
At 96 years old, Sybil has vivid memories of her time at the ministry.  
I am not sure many of us can relate to her continued love of potato 
salad sandwiches which she first enjoyed as a young girl at the Baptist 
Orphanage; but perhaps we can better relate to two more meaningful 
things she recalls: opportunities for Bible teaching and worship and the 
strong work ethic that was instilled in her.  VBS at First Baptist Church, 
Jackson, devotionals in the dorm and frequent visits to Sunday church are 
among those experiences that she knows led to her salvation at age 13.  
“They (the BCV staff ) were all about the Lord,” Sybil remembers.  She also 
recalls chores in the dorm and in the cafeteria: ironing (lots of ironing), 
learning to knit, crochet and quilt.  The work ethic she learned during her 
young years prepared her for work in a machine shop making bolts for 
war planes and later in her beauty shop.  Together with her husband, Jim, 
who she met during the war, they enjoyed a fruitful life and invested in her 
family and others as she had been invested in through the BCV.  

Because of the kindness and generosity of Sybil and her husband, James 
Arleigh Butler, family friends, Mr. and Mrs. C. H. Smith, recently set up a 
scholarship fund to honor them and Mr. Smith’s parents, Mr. and Mrs. Carlton 
Smith.  This scholarship fund makes it possible for this legacy of faith and 
hard work to live on in the lives of BCV children for generations to come.  

BECAUSE ADOPTIVE PARENTS AND 
HOUSEPARENT MISSIONARIES WALKED THE TALK
The joy of Christ was 
evident in Cait’s eyes, in 
her smile and in her voice 
as she shared how much 
she loved the people she 
encountered at The Baptist 
Children’s Village.  Cait has 
shared about her journey to 
the confident young adult 
she is today with hundreds 
of people thanks to the 
encouragement of her dad, 
Bryant May, Pastor of The 
Exchange Church.  Since she 
won first place in the Baptist 
College Division at the 2021 
Mississippi Baptist Student 
Speakers Tournament 
with her speech entitled, 
“Certainties in an Uncertain 
World,” she has had other 
opportunities to tell her story 
and has grown more and 
more confident now relishing 
each opportunity.  

When Caitlyn first came to 
live at The Baptist Children’s 
Village, she remembers 
being a frightened, angry, 
and lonely young girl.  She 
also remembers how her 
houseparents, April and 
B. J Shows, allowed her 
to honestly express her 
feelings, while consistently 
living out their faith in front 
of her and reassuring her of 
the faithfulness of Christ and their commitment not to abandon her. She 
reflects, “They lived out what they said. Living out your faith has more 
impact. They chose to be Houseparents.  It is a calling. They were there 
because they chose to be.”

Cait met her adoptive family through her mother’s sister who served as 
a counselor at Lake Forest Ranch where Cait went for summer camp.  In 
God’s sovereignty Caitlyn and her adoptive family found each other.  God 
even prepared the heart of her little three-year old brother as he prayed for 
a big sister.  She remembers her early days with Bryant and Heather May.  
“Because my heart had been hurt and disappointed so many times, and 
because I had a distorted view of authority, they continually had to say, ‘we 
are sorry that happened to you, but we are not them. We love you and we 
are not going anywhere.’”

Today Cait aspires to be a social worker like her Aunt Molly.  She wants 
to combine her love for Jesus and her love for children.  “My experiences 
have made me fall more in love with children. I don’t want them to think 
they don’t have someone who loves them.” She continues to inspire others 
by sharing her story of God’s sovereign plan for her life.



Summer 2021
Let the heavens be glad and let the earth rejoice; let the sea roar and all that fills it; let 
the field exult and everything in it! Then shall all the trees of the forest sing for joy.

Psalm 96:11-12

One of the great benefits of summer is the time it affords to explore the creation of God.  At The 
Baptist Children’s Village children can experience aspects of nature they may not have seen before.  
Some of our children have never seen the ocean and are visibly awestruck by its vastness and its 
power.  Some may have never hiked in mountains or hills.

The generosity of BCV partners have provided many such awe-inspiring experiences for our children.  
Early in the summer North Greenwood Baptist Church hosted a fishing rodeo for children on several 
campuses.  They gathered early with their fishing poles and high hopes.  Throughout the day 
children were heard squealing, shrieking, and exclaiming, “this is the first fish I ever caught.”  Of 
course, our kind friends from NGBC patiently removed fish and baited hooks over and over all day 
long, then graciously served everyone lunch. Some of our more “experienced” fishermen, found joy 
in the isolated patient pursuit of the next big catch.  

Later in the summer children enjoyed cottage trips to the beach and several campuses gathered 
again for some fun, relaxation, and fishing at Hilltop Children’s Ranch at the invitation of Mississippi 
Agricultural Commissioner Andy Gibson.  He and his family and friends were gracious hosts serving 
up hamburgers, hotdogs and Mississippi watermelons.  In addition to fishing, children also enjoyed 
some close encounters with horses and billy goats and a tour of the ranch.  No day at Hilltop Ranch 
is complete without a visit to the beautiful chapel where the gospel is always shared.  

Our partners who host experiences for our children or provide gift cards or monies for them to visit 
museums, or the theatre or go to summer camp or travel are impacting children in ways beyond 
what we can imagine.  God often uses these experiences to reveal things about Him or His plan for 
their lives.  We are so grateful for the unseen hand of God as he works in the hearts and lives of our 
children through such generous friends.

Make an Eternal Impact 
by Remembering 

The Baptist Children’s Village 
in your Estate Plans

“Every good and perfect 
gift is from above, coming 

down from the Father of the 
heavenly lights…” James 1:17

Many of our faithful donors are supporting 
future generations of children by naming the 
BCV in their estate plans. The most popular 
way of giving - other than cash or check 
- is through a bequest. You can leave a 
percentage of your estate or a set amount.

Please consider making your 
BCV children a part of your 
estate plans to help secure 

the future of children in need.

Remembering The Baptist Children’s 
Village in your will is the easiest and most 
popular way to provide for at-risk children 
and families other than gifts of cash and 
securities. In many cases, a codicil can 
easily be added to your existing will.

For additional information, contact 
Tim McWilliams, Director of Partner 
Ministries at 601.966.5754 or 
tmcwilliams@bcvms.com

Make an Eternal Impact 

The Baptist Children’s Village 

LEAVING A 
LEGACY

Ministries at 601.966.5754 or Ministries at 601.966.5754 or 
tmcwilliams@bcvms.com

Please consult with your legal or fi nancial advisor to learn 
more about how you can benefi t from a planned gift.



IN HONOR OF
The mothers of Briar Hill BC

Briar Hill BC
The mothers of Eskridge BC
 Eskridge BC
Tim and Helen Anderson

Mr. and Mrs. Darryl Mraz
Rev. and Mrs. David Aultman

Mr. and Mrs. Billie J. Lofton
Rev. Jimmy Breland

Mrs. Tollie Stanford
Kermit and Sue Broome

Dee and Jim Lindley
Paul and Erma Byars

Bobby and Faye Howell
Mr. Johnny Caldwell

Harriet M. Caldwell
Mr. Allen Martin Carroll

Mr. Harry D. Carroll
Mrs. Marilyn Carroll

Mr. Harry D. Carroll
Mrs. Virginia Chase

Mr. and Mrs. James H. Chase
Mrs. Patricia C. Duckworth

Phil Duckworth
Mrs. Diane Long

Jamie Field
Ms. Sandra Fitts

Brad Fitzgerald
Greg and Linda Wall

Doris Flint
Mr. Greg Flint

Mr. and Mrs. Larry D. Glass
Janine Mangum

Emmitte and Anita Haddox
Keith and Wanda Lott

Maggie Harthcock
Ms. Rose Cordray

Cindy Hubbard
Mrs. Christina H. Nelson

Merrie R. Knight
Mr. Frank Knight

Dr. and Mrs. Robert “Buddy” Landry
Billie and Zelma Lofton

Mr. Gary Lovelace
Ms. Debra Wray

David and Stephanie Mancill
Clarksdale BC

Tommy and Joy May
Kathy and Philip Patrick

Mrs. Frances H. Morgan
Mrs. Janna M. Flint

Mrs. Nita Morrison
Mr. and Mrs. Judd A. Morrison

Emily Newell
Mrs. Joan Short

Pat Payne
Robert and Carolyn Payne

Tom Prather
Mr. Ronald T. Meeks

Ms. Beverly Rawson
Mr. and Mrs. Rob Riley

Miss Mattie Rials
Barney and Paula Albritton

Joe and Erline Richardson
Jody and Ginger Richardson

Anne S. Risner
Mr. Frank Knight

Buddy and Margaret Rowland
Larry and Sandra Oakes

Bro. Tommy Stogner
Adult III SSC, North Columbia BC

J. W. and Linda Strickland
H. L. and Kathy Brinkley

Bill Tate
Mr. Ronald T. Meeks

Vallery Temple
Mr. Philip Thomas Nelson

Mrs. Camille Thomas
Ms. Joy A. Hennessey
Mrs. Robert P. McConnell
Ms. Linda L. Moss

Mrs. Juanita D. Tolar
Tanya and Billy Moore

Camilla K. Toney
Mr. Frank Knight

Ms. Bobbie Walker
Mr. and Mrs. Rob Riley

Mrs. Joy Wallace
Mr. Paul Bullard

Mr. Dan Wright, Sr.
Mr. Dan D. Wright

IN MEMORY OF
Mrs. Bonnie Adams

Miss Mattie Rials
Venton Ray Adams

Adult 7 SSC, FBC McComb
Ron and Nancy Craddock
Buddy and Linda Meyer
Betty and Brooks Polk
Dr. and Mrs. Victor L. Walsh

Wayne Adams
Mrs. Annie Lee Churchwell

Mrs. Sylvia Horn Adcock
Merril Goolsby

Eloise M. Alderman
Mrs. Helen L. Lammons

Jerry Alderman
Jimmy and Jo Jenkins

Mrs. Kathleen M. Alexander
Ken and Berenda Berry

Peggy Allen
Steve and Cindy Lofton

Mrs. Susan Ard
Mrs. Henry F. Brandt
Steve and Kristi Brown
Lee Ann Damiens

 Christy Daughtry 
 Laurie Adams
 Frieda Bailey
 Peggy Lingenfelder, 
 Janet Wilson

Lisa and Lynn Fitch
Ms. Debbie Fryery
Teresa and Jim Ktsanes
Ms. Patricia Triplett

William Vance Avalon
 The Rene and Jeff Dungan Family
Rodney Ayles

Michael Betts
Mrs. Dorothy Baker

Mr. and Mrs. Carlton Baker
 Mary Katelyn Baker
Mr. Fred Baldwin

Thomas and Jeanell Hill

Betty Ballard
Lamar and Donna Gordon

Mrs. Jane Ball
Paul and Sarah Allen

Mrs. Lois Barnes
Jimmie Lou Reed

Vicki Barringer
Mrs. Iris S. Mathews

Karen Spencer Beasley
Terry’s Creek BC

Mrs. Mary Beasley
Jerry and Nelda May

Scott Beech
Mr. and Mrs. Donald R. Bresher, Jr.

Mrs. Vickie Berryhill
Mrs. Edith M. Aldridge

Andrew Bink
Terry and Susan Maxey

Mrs. Dorelle Bishop
Jimmy and Jo Jenkins

Mr. Henry Black
Stanton BC

Patricia Ann Hudgins Blaine
Margaret Hudgins Buie

 Marlon & Shelia Calhoun
 Deborah Magee

Mrs. Frances H. Gunter
Margaret Blythe

Friendship Class, FBC Flora
Katherine “Kitty” Bonner

Larry and Susan Bonner
Mr. Robert B. Boone

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Berry
Mr. John Brand

Krandall and Winnie Len Howell
Joyce and Tom Jeffcoat

Frances Branning
BarnettWinford SSC, FBC Jackson
Dudley and Betty Marble

Kathleen and Erle Breeden
Larry and Gwen Breeden

Shelby Breland
Troy and Kathy King

James Bridges
Bobbie Bridges and Family

BCV Tribute Gifts
May through July 2021
Throughout the year, families memorialize and honor family members 
and special friends with a gift to The Baptist Children’s Village. Small 
groups honor teachers and the special people in their lives. For each 
tribute gift received, the donor receives an acknowledgement letter 
and receipt, and a personal letter is sent to the honoree informing 
them of the gift given in their honor. Family members are informed 
of a gift given in memory of their loved one. The BCV is herein 
publishing the list of honorees and donors recently received. We are 
grateful to the many thoughtful donors who pay tribute to the special 
people in their lives. 

You can visit baptistchildrensvillage.com/give or use the enclosed 
envelope to give a gift of honor or memory for your loved one(s) to 
The Baptist Children’s Village.



Todd Brooks
	 Sharon and Herman Dungan
Mary Ruth Brown
	 Dannie and Bridget Lee
Dawn Brunson
	 Donny Cleveland
Mrs. Edna Bruton
	 Mr. and Mrs. Ted R. Bruton
Mr. Ted Buckley
	 Mr. James S. Moody, Jr.
	 D.W. and Jani Smith
	 Ronnie and Pam Weathersby
Mrs. Lorene Bullen
	 Senior Men’s SSC, Bethel BC
	 Daniel and Dianne Smith
Dr. William Bryan “Billy” Burge
	 Moorhead BC

Larry Burton
	 Crape Creek BC
Kevin Butts
	 Charley and Pat Rougeau
Laura L. Cade
	 Mrs. Linda Hutchison
	 Frank and Teresa Montague
Jerry Thomas Caldwell
	 Hank and Judy Kelly
Bernadine Cantrell
	 Mr. and Mrs. Charles P. Beene
Scott Caraway
	 Ms. Patsy M. Windham
Eugene Carlos
	 Daniel and Dianne Smith
Rachel Carpenter
	 Cascilla BC
Donna Carr
	 Adult 7 SSC, FBC McComb
Rebecca Carr
	 Arthur and Bettie Bishop
Tanya Lynn Carson
	 Dorcas Class, Clear Creek BC
	 Mrs. Betty L. Hall
Ann Castleberry
	 Arthur and Bettie Bishop
Johnny Chancellor
	 Chris and Sandra Federick
	 Susan and Tony Kinton
Essie Chandler
	 Ms. Glenda S. Scarbrough
Martha Clark
	 Ms. Sara Fillingame
Mr. James E. Clark
	 Adult 7 SSC, FBC McComb

	 Barney and Paula Albritton
	 Mr. and Mrs. Charles P. Beene
	 Mrs. Dixie Brand
	 Ron and Nancy Craddock
	 Balfour and Mary Lipscomb
	 Buddy and Linda Meyer
	 Mr. and Mrs. Brooks H. Polk, Jr.
	 Woody and Julie Rimes
	 Dr. and Mrs. Victor L. Walsh
Ron Clayton
	 Mr. and Mrs. W. M. McElroy
Mildred Cleveland
	 Terry and Susan Maxey
James Robert Clifton
	 Mr. Charles W. Holmes
Suzanne Cockerham
	 Carolyn and Milton Kinabrew

Erica Coleman
	 Marcus and Nelia Anderson
Doris Nash Collins
	 Rick and Martha Sinquefield
Kermit Cook
	 Jimmy and Jo Jenkins
	 Al and Cindy Ray
Myrtice and Barney Cook
	 Larry and Gwen Breeden
Deborah Pittman Cox
	 Barney and Paula Albritton
	 Mrs. Nell Cowart
	 Craig and Brenda Haskins
Mrs. Charlie Merle Cranford
	 Mr. and Mrs. Ronald McPhail
Mr. and Mrs. George H. Crawford
	 Ms. Frances C. Wilemon
Mr. Billy Crowe
	 Ms. Carol Smith
Wayne Cummins
	 Heaven Bound Adult 5 Class, 
Crossway Church
Ellouise Dallas
	 Joel and Shirley Hale
Edwin M. Davis
	 The Eldon N. Davis Family
Mrs. Lorena Dean
	 Mr. and Mrs. Charles Guice
Mike Deer
	 Charles and Myra Dew
Mrs. Annie Ruth Dillard
	 Cela Haire Diefenbach
	 Marvin and Susan Howard
	 Mrs. Amanda Russell Jordan
	 Siloam BC

Virginia Dorr
	 Jimmy and Rose Anna Welch
Mrs. Margaret H. Durham
	 Crosby BC
James and Joyce Dye
	 Bucksnort Hunting Club
	 James and Mary Alta Clark
	 Mrs. Nell Cowart
	 Tommy and Lamar May
	 Anne Mock
	 Pat Randall
	 Dr. and Mrs. Victor L. Walsh
James “Jimmy” Dye
	 James and Mary Alta Clark
	 Mrs. Nell Cowart
Joyce Dye
	 Mrs. Cynthia Bass
	 James and Mary Alta Clark
	 Krandall and Winnie Len Howell
	 Mrs. Mignonne Price
Stephen York Edwards
	 Choctaw Baptist Association
Mr. Bobby Ellis
	 Reece and Martha Douglas
Bobie Earl Ensminger
	 Barney and Paula Albritton
Mrs. Mary E. Eubanks
	 Mrs. Edith M. Aldridge
Emily Ezell
	 Martha and Reece Douglas
Mike Flowers
	 Larry and Sandra Oakes
Mrs. Mattie B. Flynt
	 Randy and Dianne Prince
Jack Follis
	 Mrs. Jack S. Lewis
Ruth M. Fowler
	 Arlington BC
Jody Frierson
	 Daniel and Dianne Smith
Larry Wade Fulgham
	 Choctaw Baptist Association
Mrs. Myrtice H. Fulton
	 Mr. and Mrs. Tony Fulton
Mrs. Ginger Williamson Garmon
	 Jerry and Nelda May
Mr. Melvin Gibson
	 Jimmy and Jo Jenkins
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Goodrich
	 Scott and Pam Manning
	 Mary Walley
Mrs. Doris Minton Graves
	 Jerry and Nelda May
Mrs. Mary Ann Gray
	 Ron and Nancy Craddock
	 Marty and Linda Davidson
	 Jimmy and Susan Hardy
	 Miss Mattie Rials
David Green
	 Jimmy and Jo Jenkins
	 Al and Cindy Ray
Mr. Bidwell Green
	 Jimmy and Jo Jenkins
Bill Gunn
	 Pine Forest BC
Mrs. Debbie S. Haden
	 Larry and Sandra Oakes
Rev. Larry W. Haggard
	 Ms. Patsy J. Zeidman
Annette Bonds Hall
	 Eddie and Jane Woodruff

Mrs. Hazel Hall
	 Mrs. Syble B. Lee
J. R. Hancock
	 Herman and Sharon Dungan
Mrs. Linda Haney
	 Crosby BC
Jane Mapp Hardin
	 Joel and Shirley Hale
Boyce Harlow
	 Harry Neal and Weezie Corder
Mr. Pete Harlow
	 Jesse and Peggy Johnson
Mr. Doug Harper
	 Ann and Jimmy Williamson
	 Sue and James Culpepper
Camille Harris
	 Bubba and Emily Harrington
Robert Earl Hawkins
	 Mr. and Mrs. W. M. McElroy
Samuel Hawthorne
	 Ms. Rose Cordray
Mary Lea Hegemier
	 Mr. and Mrs. Judd A. Morrison
Rev. Higdon Herrington
	 Stephen and Laura Jennings
Fred Herrod
	 Sharon and Herman Dungan
Mr. Glyn Hester
	 Ms. Donna Gillentine
	 Mrs. Mary E. Smith
Rev. E. A. and Judy Hester
	 Mrs. Gloria McAlpin
Juanita Miller Hewitt
	 Brooks and Betty Polk
Essie L. Hilderbrand
	 Tammy King
Mrs. Kay Hillman
	 Lance and Lana (Brewer) Wells
Mrs. Ethel Hodges
	 Jimmy and Susan Hardy
Cecil “Rocky” Hogan
	 Gloria Green
Mrs. Dorothy Hogan
	 William B. Webb
Brenda Holliday
	 Larry and Pam Gnemi
Ms. Wendy Champion Hood
	 Mr. and Mrs. Terry E. Champion
Mary Lou Horton
	 Dr. and Mrs. Rory Lee
Mrs. Charmayne Howell
	 Mr. Bobby Howell
Doris Killebrew Hudgins
	 Mrs. Frances H. Gunter
Michael Hudson
	 Joel and Shirley Hale
Jim Iiams
	 Barney and Paula Albritton
Jamie Iverson
	 Charles and Linda Davis
	 Mrs. Myrtle A. Holloway
Mr. Steve E. Janos
	 Mrs. Cynthia Janos
Mrs. Mary Jarrell
	 Mr. Lamont Jarrell
Mrs. Mary Ann Jeffries
	 Barefoot Springs BC
Betty Johnson
	 Mr. Richard E. Flowers
Mrs. Daisy Mae Johnston
	 Ms. Charline Killebrew



Felix Jones
	 Arthur and Bettie Bishop
Ms. Nilene Junker
	 Ms. Laura Lee Leathers
Ms. Mary J. Kelly
	 James C. Kelly, Jr.
Mrs. Peggy H. Keyes
	 Ms. Kim R. Keyes
Bro. Gerald King
	 Reece and Martha Douglas
Mrs. Juanita Kirby
	 Mr. and Mrs. Ted R. Bruton
Mr. Bill Kittrell
	 Mr. and Mrs. L. D. Warren
Artelia Knight
	 Brent and Lisa Martin
Freddie Roberts Knight
	 Ms. Jill E. Knight
Todd Knight
	 Ms. Jill E. Knight
Michael Kyle
	 Jimmy and Jo Jenkins
	 Mrs. Elsie B. McLemore
Laura B. Laird
	 Shirley L. Zumbro
Bessie P. Lambert
	 Mr. and Mrs. Donald L. Brown
	 Dr. and Mrs. Victor L. Walsh
Kathy Langford
	 Alan and Judy Hurdle
Sam Latham
	 Mrs. Sue Dunaway
Iris LeCren
	 Steve and Cindy Lofton
Johnnie Lee, Jr.
	 Mrs. Mary Alice Grisham
Linda Lee
	 Mrs. Karen Barber
Mattie Ruth Lee
	 Eugene and Ann Fowler
	 Joe and Glenda Rogers
	 Wicks and Wax Life Group,  
	 Morrison Heights BC
Mrs. Dot Lee
	 Kolola Springs BC
Mrs. Ruth Lee
	 Mrs. Mary Alice Grisham
	 Jerry and Nelda May
Betty Legg
	 Billy and Tommie Broome
Mr. Dale Lewis
	 Jimmy and Jo Jenkins

Mr. John Lewis
	 Mrs. Edith M. Aldridge
Carson Linton
	 Jerry and Angie Jackson
Lynne Perry Long
	 Robert and Betty Goodman
Carol Mabry
	 David and Rita Bearden
	 Dr. Kim S. Benton
	 O.C. and Lynn Burns
	 Bryan and Mary Burt
	 Mrs. Marilyn Carroll
	 Robert and Lynne Compton
	 Mary Cille Gibbs
	 Ray and Faye Gibson
	 Paula M. Gillilan
	 Jeff and Janette Hardy
	 Mr. and Mrs. Billy Horton
	 Johnie and Donna Hudson
	 Barbara RoseKnight
	 Ms. Ellen Upton
	 Clyde and Becky Valentine
Mrs. Linda C. Mabry
	 Mildred B. Dauphin
	 Ruth “Behe” Maxwell
	 Lynn and Terry Fales
	 Kitt Bryant, III
	 John and Michele Bryant
Racine Magee
	 Mrs. Shandra P. Barlow
Caroline Janie Mansell
	 Ms. Brandy Lindsey
Elaine Martin
	 Brent and Lisa Martin
Mr. Kenneth Martin
	 Thomas and Jeanell Hill
Bobby Earl Mathews
	 Jackie Poss
	 Mr. and Mrs. Allen Shaffer
	 Richard and Jillian Walker
	 Mrs. Penny Washington
Henry C. Matthews
	 Mr. and Mrs. Paul Roberts
Martina Palmertree Mayfield
	 Mrs. Edith M. Aldridge
	 Mark and Kathy Henry
	 Jackie and Jo Ann Sprayberry
Mr. Joe May
	 Jimmy and Jo Jenkins
Opal McAdams
	 Ms. Rhonda Crowley
	 Mrs. Sheila Huffman

Emily McAdory
	 Mr. and Mrs. James S. Parkman
Mrs. Sherry McCormick
	 Kolola Springs BC
William Dalton McCurley
	 James and Betty Chapman
	 Mrs. Carole Lockwood
	 Steve Lockwood
Ginger McDavid
	 Mr. and Mrs. W. S. Embry
Tressie McGraw
	 Tinsley BC
Adelle Martin McMillan
	 Terry’s Creek BC
Hovis and Margie McPhail
	 Mrs. Peggy McLean
Margie McPhail
	 Mr. and Mrs. Ronald McPhail
Bobbie Boyd Meyers
	 Ira and Anita Alexander
Mrs. Lucile Mikell
	 Miss Lucy Mikell
Mrs. Ann Miles
	 Jimmy and Susan Hardy
Mr. and Mrs. R. E. Millsaps
	 David and Rebecca West
Ms. Kathleen Mitchell
	 Ms. Pattye M. Graham
Charles Lausan Mohler, Sr.
	 Lea and Tim Kirby
Mrs. Mildred Montague
	 Harriet M. Caldwell
Shirley Mooney
	 Ms. Debbie Matthews
Evelyn Moore
	 Mrs. Nellie E. Wilkie
Janet Mosley
	 Mrs. Ann Smothers
John Wayne Mosley
	 Jimmy and Bonnie Hollingsworth
Jean Moss
	 Hardy BC
Jean Mote
	 Louis and Kathy Dugas
Mrs. Thelma West Mullins
	 Mr. and Mrs. Justin George
	 The Mission 1 SSC, FBC Boyle
Mrs. Dora L. Murray
	 Mr. and Mrs. Albert F. Dribben
	 Krandall and Winnie Len Howell
	 Dr. and Mrs. Victor L. Walsh
Bertha Pannell
	 Harry Neal and Weezie Corder
	 Mr. and Mrs. Jesse R. Johnson
J. V. and Mary K. Parker
	 Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Parker
Mary Ruth Parker
	 Adult 7 SSC, FBC McComb
	 Krandall and Winnie Len Howell
Mrs. Johnnie Ruth Parker
	 Kolola Springs BC
Syble Parks
	 Pine Forest BC
Byron Patrick
	 Alese Patrick Hairston and Sons
Wendell Patton
	 Reece and Martha Douglas
James Blake Pearson
	 Kay Mosley and Jeri Albritton Mosley
John L. Pearson, III
	 Mr. Charles W. Holmes

Pete Peterson
	 James and Cynthia Wilkinson
Irene Dale Polk
	 Brooks and Betty Polk
Carla Pope
	 Jimmy and Jo Jenkins
	 Mrs. Iris S. Mathews
Mr. John W. Pope
	 Mrs. Linda Perkins
Mary Ruth Grisham Prather
	 Mr. and Mrs. Larry Benton
	 Community Bank
	 Pillow Academy Varsity Boys 
Basketball
	 Ms. Ann E. Smith
	 Mrs. Jean Taylor
Mrs. Pat Pullens
	 Ruth & Cheer SSC, Juniper Grove BC
Mr. Billy Pyron
	 Larry and Karla Back
	 Keith and Carol Branning
	 Mrs. Sue Dunaway
	 Bill and Martha Rice
Hester Quick
	 Ms. Debbie Matthews
	 Ms. Charlotte Morris
Ms. Beverly Rawson
	 Kim and Arlettia Sharp
	 Ms. Bobbie Walker
Mr. James Edwin Reames
	 Michael E. Reames
Alexandra Dale Reeves
	 Northrup Chapel BC
James “Bud” Riggan
	 Mrs. Barbara B. Easterling
Mr. Gale Roark
	 Mrs. Gwen Daves
	 Mrs. Tollie Stanford
Mr. Chris Robinson
	 Dr. and Mrs. Roy W. Daughdrill
Mrs. Toni Roman
	 Mr. and Mrs. Ted Leonard
Mr. Charles A. Roseberry, Jr.
	 Monty and Barbara Roseberry
Mr. Bernard Russell
	 Jimmy and Jo Jenkins
Bobby Rutland
	 Martha and Reece Douglas
Christine Rutledge
	 Judy and Ron Phillips
Wilma Ryder
	 Billy and Geraldine Black
D. J. Sanders
	 Larry and Sandra Oakes
James Setzler
	 Arthur and Alicia (Powell) Burnett
Mr. Roy Wilburn Sexton
	 Mr. and Mrs. Wade Sexton
Gary Shedd
	 Andrew and Margaret White
Dorothy Ann Shute
	 Mrs. Linda Perkins
Mr. Robert Sims
	 Dr. and Mrs. Bernard Taylor
Kay Smith
	 Barney and Paula Albritton
Leanna Jane Smith
	 Gardner and Henley Family
	 Mrs. Peggy Palmer
Mr. Robert Smith
	 Mr. and Mrs. Wade Sexton
Ross and Maggie Smith
	 Dr. David Smith

BCV Tribute Gifts (continued)



“We will not hide them from their 
children, but tell to the coming 

generation the glorious deeds of 
the Lord and His might and the 

wonders He has done.” Psalm 78:4

This verse challenges us with a profound 

responsibility.   I am certainly confronted 

with this truth as I consider my 

obligation to my children, grandchildren 

and community.  Today, however, I am 

considering this verse in the obligation 

we have toward our BCV children.  God 

has called us to “take the good news of Jesus Christ to at-risk children and 

families.”  As a ministry who will celebrate its 125th anniversary next year, 

we have many of God’s “wonders” and “glorious deeds” to share with this 

generation.  We want them to know of God’s might in the challenges they 

face daily.  We want to be found faithful in openly sharing the good news of 

Christ that gives hope to the hopeless.  

We are so blessed to be a part of a denomination who is committed to taking 

the gospel of Jesus Christ to others.  I wonder if this verse came up in 

discussion when Mississippi Southern Baptists decided to launch this ministry 

all those years ago.  Historical writings and alumni testimonies give witness to 

the fact that hundreds who have gone before us have ensured that the many 

mighty works of our God have not been hidden from the children in their care 

and consequently the gospel has exponentially impacted lives for eternity.  

May the same be said of us by those who God calls to lead and work in The 

Baptist Children’s Village in the next generation. 

    Chrystelle Thames

    Director of Communications

Personal Reflection

Voncille Smith
Lisa, Susan, Suzy, and Tammy

Joyce L. Sparrowks
Mr. Charles W. Holmes

Tara Ashley Starks
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Berry

Mrs. Bobbie Jean Statham
Brooks and Betty Polk

Aaron Steed
Sommone Ray
Jackie and Jo Ann Sprayberry

William “Buck” Stevens
Delbert and Yvonne Edwards

Mrs. Albertine “Teen” Mercer Stewart
Kolola Springs BC

Mrs. Algie Stewart
Barefoot Springs BC

Dr. Dan Stringer
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Stewart

Mrs. Elouise Stringer
Carol and Jim Brents

Mrs. Janet Strittman
Jimmy and Jo Jenkins

Mrs. Genelle Summers
Jimmy and Jo Jenkins

Mrs. Helen Sumrall
Mrs. Gwen Daves
Jerry and Nelda May
Gomer and Jan Wallace

William Dale Swales
Mr. Charles W. Holmes

Mrs. Bobbye Switzer
Ms. Tracy L. Garner

Mrs. Lavelle Talkington
Ms. Kathryn G. Floyd

Henry Lee Taylor
Ms. Glenda S. Scarbrough

Mr. and Mrs. W. A. Taylor, Sr.
Jeanette Donald

Marie Tillman
Mrs. Annie Lee Churchwell

 Tracy Harry

Donnie Todd
Ms. Debbie Matthews

Judith “Judy” F. Trawick
Arlington BC
Elizabeth “Cissie” Brushaber

Melvin Trentham
Terry and Martha Wicker

Rev. Buford Ursy
Mrs. Jessie R. Wright

Lea Anne Valentine
Dr. and Mrs. F. David Rives
Yokefellas SSC, FBC Newton

Doris Vandiver
Harry Neal and Weezie Corder

Pat Vaughn
Yokefellas SSC, FBC Newton

Mr. Willie Wallace
Mr. Paul Bullard

Lavelle Ward
Herman and Sharon Dungan

Carol Ware
Mrs. Gloria H. Davis

Mabel Harris Watts
Mrs. Helen Watts

Nina Watts
Oldtown BC

Ms. Betty Jean Webster
Bethel BC

Virgie Welch
Jimmy and Rose Anna Welch

Mr. and Mrs. Roy West
David and Rebecca West

Mr. Jessie Lee White, Sr.
Larry and Barbara Benton

Ann Wilkinson
Arlington BC

Denise Mason Wilks
Mrs. Angie Cheek

David Williams
Lea and Tim Kirby

Beth Robertson Wilson
Mr. Robert C. Gillaspy

Leslie Wilson
Eddie and Delia Speights

Donald Woodard
Robert and Carolyn Payne

Paul Wood
Crape Creek BC

Glynda Woodruff
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Fulton

Judy Deason Wooley
James and Faye Brannon
Larry and Sandra Oakes
Billy Ellzy

 Don Sullivan
 Justin Mangum

Strong River BC

Betty Wright
 Judy and Ron Phillips
Nell Yonce

Ms. Debbie Matthews
Bill Young

Ms. Glenda S. Scarbrough

*Pictures of children are representative of those in the ministry. The identities of BCV children are protected.
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Change a 
 Child’s Life!
Become a Houseparent!
baptistchildrensvillage.com

Pray for us, for we are sure 
that we have a clear conscience, 
desiring to act honorably in all things. 

 – Hebrews 13:18

Thank you, prayer warriors, for 
praying that there will be no 
hindrances to sharing the gospel 
with our children and families.

WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE
MONDAY: Pray for children in residential care and 
their families; also for families in our Dorcas In-
Home Family Support Program. 

TUESDAY: Pray for Houseparents and Case 
Managers who are providing daily for children and 
families. Pray for openings to be fi lled quickly. 

WEDNESDAY: Pray for support staff – the leadership 
and the churches who make up that Convention.

THURSDAY: Pray for board members as they provide 
overall leadership and direction for the ministry. 

FRIDAY: Pray for the army of friends who pray for and 
fi nancially support the ministry. It is God who works in 
the hearts of people who give. 

SATURDAY: Pray for our Mississippi Baptist Convention 
under whose umbrella we serve – the leadership and 
the churches who make up that Convention. 

SUNDAY: Pray for those whom we serve who have 
not accepted Christ as their Savior; and for spiritual 
growth in ones who have. 


